Carla Hoekzema

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Iron brothers residential re-zoning

Carla Hoekzema | City of Shoreline Planning and Community Development | Administrative Assistant Il | 17500 Midvale
Ave North | Shoreline, WA 98133 Phone 206.801.2514 | Fax 206.801-2788
choekzema@shorelinewa.gov | www.shorelinewa.gov

From: Jrider 321 <justinsak555@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 4:49 PM

To: Plancom <plancom@shorelinewa.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Iron brothers residential re-zoning

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please stop the re-zoning of NE 170th st. Our residential street is already has high traffic and congested parking. Re-
zoning to allow commercial business will further make our street unsafe for the people who live here. The iron brothers
are still using our public parking spaces for their personal commercial vehicles.



Sent from my iPhone



